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INTRODUCTION 
In an 1864 letter from Russellville, KY, to his grandfather in Missouri, Dr. John A. Pegg, Union 
soldier W.J. Dunn relates his plan to form a company of cavalry to fight Confederate guerrillas in 
Missouri. 
 
DONOR INFORMATION  
 The W. J. Dunn letter was donated to the State Historical Society of Missouri by Ann 
Jamison Kilman on August 30, 1993 (SHS Accession No. 2981). 
 
SCOPE AND CONTENT NOTE 
 In an 1864 letter from Russellville, Kentucky, to his grandfather in Missouri, Dr. John A. 
Pegg, Union soldier W. J. Dunn relates his plans to form a company of cavalry to fight 
Confederate guerrillas in Missouri. 
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